
IPC Read A Loud Schedule 

2013-2014 

 

     Thank you so much for volunteering to read to our covenant children this year.  Please take 

the time to eat your supper first!  When you are finished, please flick the lights a few times to 

bring the children to you.  Take them into the nursery room off of the fellowship hall and read 

two or three short stories.  This should not run over 15 minutes for the evening.  If you need a 

substitute for your evening, you may contact someone else on the list to see if they are 

available to swap with you.  If you are not able to find a substitute or you need a replacement 

at the last minute, please call me!  Amy Martin 897-2214.  Blessings to each of you! 

 

 

December 

 1st Fun Gobel 238-8279     22nd  no Read A Loud 

 8th Bev Van Grouw 843-290-9363   29th  no Read A Loud 

15th no Read A Loud 

 

January 

 8th Youth Group      19th Frank/Amy Orellana 224-6787 

12th Mark Dusek       26th David/Anna Gross 398-1140 

 

February 

 2nd Youth Group      16th  Caroline Boatright 777-5951 

 9th Donna Parrish 927-7817    23rd Nancy Sullivan 239-9911  

 

 



March 

 2nd Youth Group      23rd  Carol Scott 691-2011 

 9th  Miranda Gibson 858-4018    30th Judy Daniell 356-1202 

16th Rosemary Taylor 897-1389 

 

April 

 6th Youth Group      20th Delyn Barksdale 663-9814 

13th Amy Martin 897-2214     27th Tricia Barrett 376-2506 

 

May 

 4th Youth Group      18th Amy Martin 

11th Jane Boatright 777-5951    25th No Read A Loud 

 

 

 

 


